
Stepney Primary School
Growing Healthy Minds and Healthy Bodies

30th January 2023

Dear parents and carers

Update NEU Strike Day - Wednesday 1st February 2023

As detailed in my letter of 20th January 2023, teachers who are members of the National Education Union
(NEU) are taking industrial action on Wednesday, 1st February.

I wanted to let you know as soon as I was able that I don't anticipate there being any disruption at our school on
Wednesday and therefore we will be open to all children as normal.  

If this position does change, I will inform you as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Jo Atkinson 
Head of School 
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